
 
  
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
At its regular meeting on June 4, 2020, the Governing Board of the Sacramento 
Employment and Training Agency (SETA), a joint powers agency of the City 
and County of Sacramento, approved the release of a Request for Proposals 
(RFP) to procure leased office space. SETA is seeking approximately 12,000-
16,000 sq. ft. for use as a Sacramento Works Job Center in the Foothill Farms 
area.  
 
The RFP was released on June 5, 2020.  Interested parties are encouraged to 
submit and may access the RFP by downloading a copy from SETA’s website 
at www.seta.net under “Public Information.” Proposals must be received no 
later than 12:00 p.m., PT on June 26, 2020.  LATE PROPOSALS WLLL 
NOT BE ACCEPTED. 
 
Any questions about this procurement process should be directed to Roy Kim 
at Roy.Kim@seta.net. 
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